Community Association Letter

April 20, 2020

Hi Joseph,

I have been able to discuss this with the rest of our Beltline Urban Development Committee, and we have no objections to the proposal. Having met with the Stampede about this site and their intentions for it previously, the BNA fully supports the proposed land-use amendment.

Thank you,

Tyson Bolduc

Director of Planning and Urban Development Beltline Neighbourhoods Association

www.beltlineyyc.ca

CPC2020-0448 - Attach 2 ISC: UNRESTRICTED